
Upcoming Dates: 📅

October:
Oct 11: XC Champoeg Invite, Football vs Clatskanie (Away)
Oct 12: Volleyball @ Seaside
Oct 14: Board Meeting at 6:30, Indigenous People's Day
Oct 15: ASVAB Testing, Volleyball vs Banks (Away)
Oct 16: SAT Testing
October 17: Great Oregon Shakeout, XC Race Jewell Jaunt





This year's International ShakeOut Day is October 17, when millions of people worldwide will
participate in earthquake drills at work, school, or home!

At 10:17 am (local time) on 10/17, you can join people across Oregon practicing earthquake safety.

Blood Drive by Leo's Club

Leo's Club is sponsoring a blood drive on Monday, October 21, 2024 from 10:00 AM - 03:00 PM in
the Galley

Neah-Kah-Nie High School
24705 Hwy 101 North, Rockaway Beach, OR 97136
Room Name: The Galley

SIGN UP TODAY

To order, log in to your account on mylifetouch.com or create an account using your student's
student ID number.

All families can also log on and order a FREE Digital SmileSafe card.
More about the Smilesafe program here.

State Representative Bonamici visited school this week and met with student council.

https://www.shakeout.org/oregon/dropcoverholdon
https://www.google.com/maps/search/?api=1&query=24705%20Hwy%20101%20North,%20Rockaway%20Beach,%20OR%2097136
https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/drive-results?zipSponsor=97136
https://click.m.lifetouch.com/?qs=fe3605fb03dc82a70f86834d88125a16cebe2d229006cada05d141a6635d41688e521a5ae1465b8536497e4c4d5b6c098ba0e3dc8e647a05c3ec161a39a9c278
https://click.m.lifetouch.com/?qs=fe3605fb03dc82a768e28e473a89441c38c7f183275928453f91a453ef0ff05fe1cd7d176a36c588e8dfcce3a3f1ca29cbeaae0da202625113cb619a9ebc2e03
https://nknsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/September-Menus.pdf






Our school is participating in the Student Health Survey (SHS), a survey sponsored by the Oregon
Health Authority Public Health Division and the Oregon Department of Education, on October 29th.
The survey asks about health risk behaviors of students in grades 6, 8 and 11. The survey will be
conducted online in the classroom and includes questions about student health and safety, mental
and behavioral health, school climate and culture, and risk and protective factors. Please click the
link below to learn more.

2024 Parent Notification- Student Health Survey.pdf Download
125.3 KBinsert_drive_filePDF

In September, the National Honor Society volunteered at the Mudd Nick Foundation Dinner and
Auction. Students greeted guests, served appetizers, cleared guests plates, and cleared off tables

https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66fc72bfd48d39bfd7f7eff0
https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66fc72bfd48d39bfd7f7eff0
https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66fc72bfd48d39bfd7f7eff0
https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66fc72bfd48d39bfd7f7eff0
https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66fc72bfd48d39bfd7f7eff0
https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66fc72bfd48d39bfd7f7eff0
https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66fc72bfd48d39bfd7f7eff0
https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66fc72bfd48d39bfd7f7eff0
https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66fc72bfd48d39bfd7f7eff0
https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66fc72bfd48d39bfd7f7eff0
https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66fc72bfd48d39bfd7f7eff0
https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66fc72bfd48d39bfd7f7eff0
https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66fc72bfd48d39bfd7f7eff0
https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/66fc72bfd48d39bfd7f7eff0


at the end of the event.

We will be having another induction ceremony in mid-November
for students who would like to be a member of the National Honor
Society. Students who are Sophomores, Juniors, or Seniors this
year can become a member of NHS. Mrs. Gores has candidate
application forms for anyone that it interested. The requirements
are having at least a 3.0 GPA and prior experience in leadership
and service activities in school and/or the community. Candidate

application forms are due Friday, October 11th.

Student-led conferences are coming up on October 24th and 25th. Advisory teachers will be
reaching out to schedule a time for students and families to come into NKNHS. Something new



this year is that we will be having time between each advisory conference for parents/guardians to
meet with content teachers should they choose to do so.

For any family attending on Thursday evening, dinner will be provided. We will have several
community partners present for families to connect with as well.

If you want to get ahead of the crowd, you are welcome to reach out to your child's advisory
teacher directly to get something set up starting on Monday, September 30th.

Student Health Advocates program is an 8-month, mostly virtual leadership opportunity

$300 stipend compensation if 13 out of the 16 meetings are attended
Open to youth ages 14-22 in all parts of Oregon.
Comprises a council of 15 members.
Youth meet twice a month over Zoom.
Some optional in-person gatherings throughout the year.
Program duration is from November 2024 to June 2025.
This year's focus is on youth engagement related to consent, healthy relationships, and bodily
autonomy.
More information on the Student Health Advocates website. Student Health Advocates —
Oregon School Based Health Alliance (osbha.org)
Applications must be submitted by September 30th, 2024, at 7pm PDT.
Follow Instagram (@oregonsbha) for updates on recruitment.

The Parent Advisory Council is an opportunity of parents/guardians to get more involved in Neah-
Kah-Nie High School. This group will begin meeting on a monthly basis in October from 5:00-
6:00pm in the library. This will be a time and space to give feedback on current practices and
generate ideas that could better support students and staff. Dates for the meetings are below:

October 17
November 14
January 16
February 20
March 20
April 10

https://www.osbha.org/student-health-advocates
https://www.osbha.org/student-health-advocates


Click Here if you are interested in serving on the Parent Advisory
Council

Call or Email the Main Office to Let Us Know

Our phone number is 503-355-2772.
The email is amya@nknsd.org

It is important to let us know that your child will not be attending so we do not worry about them. If
your child is not at school, and we haven't heard from you, then you will receive an automated
phone call notifying you of your child's absence.'

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe4_tmu4BUwrTaY4qLx2IZyDYBB50ZlFeNzcnvdsuxiTYSMQg/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:amya@nknsd.org


How long does my child need to wait to return to school after an illness?

The answer to this question depends on their symptoms. Our school has to follow the directives
from the Oregon Health Authority (OHA) regarding when students may be readmitted to school
after an illness. Please review the provided info from OHA. Please also note that the period of
exclusion often requires 24 hours away from school (this is not a rule that the school developed,
but one we have to follow).

All prescription and over-the-counter (OTC) medication must be administered at the office by
trained personnel.

Medication that you want your child to take during the school day has to be brought to the office in
the original container (or we cannot take possession of the medication). Parents must complete
the medicine administration form before trained personnel can dispense medication to a child.
ALL OTC medications must be handled through the office (this includes cough drops). If you have
any questions about medication administration and school, please contact our main office.



Neah-Kah Nie High School
https://nknsd.org/neah-kah-nie-high-school/


